
(See also http:/www.abports.co.uk/Marine/Short_Sea_Ports/Lowestoft/Notices_to_Mariners/) 

 

 

   

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 LOWESTOFT – APPROACHES- TWINS (Sewer) BUOYS – SOUTH 

CARDINAL MARK – TOP MARK 

 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that the topmark of the “Twins” (Sewer) South 
cardinal mark is dislodged and is not seen as vertical (as below): 

 

 

 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch 14, Tel. 01502 572286, if additional 
information is required. 

Harbour Master 
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